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From: Angela Savelli 

Sent: Wednesday, 29 November 2017 10:53 AM

To: FedRedistribution - SA

Subject: Redistribution of Federal Electoral Divisions in South Australia

Attachments: 201711290938.pdf

Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Please find the attached letter from the Town of Gawler relating to the redistribution of the Federal Electoral 
Divisions in South Australia. 
 
Let me know if you have any further queries. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Angela 
 
 
Angela Savelli l Executive Assistant – CEO & Mayor 
Town of Gawler l PO Box 130 l Gawler SA 5118 
Ph   l Fax 8522 9212  
www.gawler.sa.gov.au 
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The Town of Gawler is committed to providing our customers with excellent service. If we can assist you in any way, 
please telephone (08) 8522 9211, email council@gawler.sa.gov.au or visit our website http://www.gawler.sa.gov.au 
The information contained in this email is intended only for the named recipient only and may be confidential, legally 
privileged or commercially sensitive. If you are not the intended recipient you must not reproduce or distribute any part 
of this email, disclose its contents to any other party, or take any action in reliance on it. If you have received this 
email in error, please contact the sender immediately. Please delete this email from your computer. The Town of 
Gawler advises that, in order to comply with its obligations under the State Records Act 1997 and the Freedom of 
Information Act 1991, email messages sent to or received by Council may be monitored or accessed by Council staff 
other than the intended recipient. No representation is made that the email or any attachment is free of viruses or 
other defects. Virus scanning is recommended and is the responsibility of the recipient. THINK BEFORE YOU PRINT 
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